ssed since taki

want to apole ze for not putﬁnq
the newsletter in June of
busy preparing for the holidays and did not get news to me.

[ hope everyone had an en jouable holiday and a great start to the new year! 2001 will hold
many wonderful things for everyone, [ am sure.

g over
print as everyone was

Im[lan Creck Newsletter

out a newsletter last, month. It was the first one I have

[ simply did not have any news to

Please submit. ang news items you have this geax t0 me gmaﬂ (3 Fox Creek Road) or by
leavmg a message on my answenng machine at 7 c286 [ seem to end up not receiving
%g lﬁed inm p rhox, so we will abandon that idea this year. I need all items
no later than e 15th o month for them to appear in the following month's
newsletter. [ want to than everyone again for their support of this newsletter.
Hogan, Indian Creek Newsletter Editor
LIBRARY NEWS

NEW PLAY GROUP
MARTHA RiENTS, 24 CANDLERIDGE
RoOAD, Box 239, HAS FORMED A PLAY
GROUP FOR INFANTS TO
PRESCHOOLERS. THIS WILL BE HELD IN
HER HOME THE SECOND FRIDAY OF
EACH MONTH BEGINNING THIS MONTH.

STARTING TIME EACH DAY WILL BE

»7

900 AM. / \\

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN YOUR
CHILD(REN) BEING A PART OF THIS
WONDERFUL EXPERIENCE, PLEASE GIVE

MARTHA A CALL TODAY! 728-2178
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SUNDAYS: 9AM, 10AM, 6PM

WEDNESDAY SERVICE 6PM |

Tre TowWANDA DISTRICT LIBRARY
NOW HAS A WEBSITE! THE ADDRESS IS:
WWW.COMMUNITYZONE.COM/COMMUNITY/
TOWANDALIBRARY
TrHANKS TO ROSE ROBESON, A VOLUNTEER
FROM EL PASO FOR GETTING US UP AND
GOING!

THE LIBRARY ALSO HAS MANY NEW
VIDEOS YOU NEED TO STOP BY AND CHECK
out! CosT 1s $1.00 FOR TWO NIGHTS.
LLOOK FOR MANY MORE NEW TITLES TO BE
ADDED SOON.

THE LIBRARY 1S PLEASED TO
ANNOUNCE THAT THEY HAVE RECEIVED A
$2 500 GRANT FROM THE SECRETARY OF
STATE OF ILLINOIS THROUGH THE lLLINOIS
STATE LIBRARY ENTITLED COLLECTION
CONNECTION. THEY WILL USE THESE
FUNDS TO PURCHASE SCIENCE AND
MEDICAL BOOKS FOR THE LIBRARY TO
UPDATE THEIR COLLECTION.

Two ADDITIONAL $500 GRANTS




WERE RECEIVED THANKS TO SHEI:A DONALD
AND BEVERLY MEGINNES VOLUNTEER HOURS
THROUGH THE STATE FARM INSURANCE
CoMPANIES” ‘GOOD NEIGHBOR GRANT
PROGRAM". SHEILA, A CURRENT STATE
FARM EMPLOYEE AND BEVERLY, A RETIRED
STATE FARM EMPLOYEE, EACH DONATED
OVER 40 HOURS TO THE LIBRARY SO THAT
THE GRANTS COULD BE MADE TO THE
LIBRARY. THE LIBRARY IS VERY
APPRECIATIVE FOR THE GRANTS AS WELL AS

THE HOURS AND EFFORTS OF THESE TWO!

%@%&m
s

SPAGHETF1 SUIPPER

THE 4TH OF JuLy COMMITTEE WILL
HOLD IT’S FUNDRAISER ON SATURDAY,
JANUARY 13. JoiN THEM FROM 5:00-7:00 pm
FOR A SPAGHETTI DINNER AT THE LEGION
Harr. TickeTs ARE $3.50 AND CAN BE
PURCHASED FROM ANY COMMITTEE MEMBER.

THEe 41H OF JuLy COMMITTEE WILL
HAVE THEIR FIRST MEETING FOR THE
PLANNING OF THE 2001 CELEBRATION ON
MONDAY, JAN. 22. ANYONE INTERESTED IN
HELPING SHOULD MEET AT THE COMMUNITY

BLDG. AT 7PM.

COUTS PANCAKE AND
SAUSAGE SUPPER
THis FEBRUARY WILL MARK THE 45TH
YEAR FOR THE Boy Scout PANCAKE AND
SAUSAGE SUPPER AT THE [OWANDA (GRADE
ScHOOL. THIS YEAR’S EVENT WILL BE HELD
ON FEBRUARY 10TH FROM 8:00 AMm TO 4:00
PM SO MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!, IF You
WOULD LIKE TO ORDER SAUSAGE, CONTACT
ANY BOY SCOUT MEMBER OR CALL MIKE
PoT1ts AT 728-2384. THE DEADLINE FOR
ORDERS 1S JANUARY 29TH.

BULK SAUSAGE 1S SOLD IN 2 LB. PACKS
AT $2.95 PER POUND. LINK SAUSAGE 15
SOLD IN 5 LB. PACKS AT $2.95 PER POUND,
BAcCK RIBS ARE SOLD IN 5 LB. PACKS AT
$2.25 PER POUND, ITALIAN SAUSAGE BULK 1S
SOLD IN 2 LB. PACKS AT $2.95 PER POUND
AND THE ITALIAN SAUSAGE LINKS ARE SOLD
IN 5 LB. PACKS AT $2.95 PER POUND.

THE COUNTRY STORE WILL HAVE A
LIMITED SUPPLY OF ADDITIONAL MEAT ON
THE DAY OF THE SUPPER WITH A FIRST COME,
FIRST SERVE AGENDA, SO YOU MIGHT WANT
TO ORDER NOW.

GIVE MIKE A CALL WITH ANY

QUESTIONS.

A SAD GOODBYE!
SHOEMAKERS' CAFE CLOSED 1TS DOORS
ON Dec. 23. WE THANK Susie & CHARLIE
FOR THE YEARS THEY GAVE US & HOPE

SOMEONE WILL REOPEN THE CAFE SOON!




